
To:   Edwin Hollingsworth   
E-Mail:   elhollin@up.com
From:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 28, 2010

Subject:   FCC File No. 0331-EX-PL-2010
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

You have filed Form 442 instead of Special Temporary Authority (STA), as I have stated in my previous
email you may go on line to OET's website and file for an STA. Please click on link below (or perhaps
copy and paste):

https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/forms/STANotificationPage.cfm

To answer to your second question, you may file and request for multiple locations under the same
application. In order to do so, there is an option to add new antennas in which our system allows you to
enter each location’s parameters separately.

If there is no need for this application we will have to dismiss it, will you concur with this decision?

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 30 days of   July 28, 2010 may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 5.67 and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to Section 1.1108.

DO NOT Reply to this email by using the 'Reply' button.  In order for your response to be processed
expeditiously, you must upload your response via the Internet at
https://fjallfoss.fcc.gov/oetcf/els/index.cfm by clicking on the "Reply to Correspondence" hyperlink.   

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     11561


